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Foundation 2 Harvest Celebration 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
On Wednesday 4th October we will be celebrating harvest at forest school. We would like 
to welcome you to come and celebrate with your child. The children will perform a couple 
of harvest themed songs and you will be able to work alongside your child in a variety 
of harvest themed activities. These will include potato printing, making leaf necklaces, 
leaf rubbings and collecting autumnal leaves.  
If you would like to come and join the celebrations they will be held at: 

Foxes class – 9:15am – 10:15am  
You can wait near forest school after you have dropped your child off and a member of 
staff will meet you and take you into forest school before the celebrations begin.  

Badger Class – 2:00pm – 3:00pm 
You can come to the foundation school gates and we will open the gates early for you and 
a member of staff will take you down to forest school.  
 
We would welcome any donations to add to our ‘donation area’ (these must be 
nonperishable items). 
 
If you have any questions please ask a member of the Foundation Team. 
Kind Regards 
Foundation Team 
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